
The last Landscape Committee meeting was held on December 18, 2019 at 2 PM. The Agenda for the 

meeting was as follows: 

1. Introduction and welcome to Todd Loescher, the Bel Mare Board member and  liaison                

with the  Landscape Committee. 

2. Discussion on recent installation of the winter annuals (Red Geraniums) and the 

responsibility for future annual selection and design passed on to committee members 

Barbara and Patricia.   

3. On December 17, the committee members and Peter Fehr walked the property with the 

White Diamond Landscape (WDL) owner Jonathan. WDL continues to maintain the 

landscape in very good condition while the committee and Peter provide information, 

focus on needs and other observations to Jonathan.  

4. The committee discussed the installation of new shrubs in areas that have lost shrubs. 

The design and selection of shrubs will be made in early April utilizing the WDL 

landscape crew members.  


